

November 28, 2016

Chair and Members of Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Film Industry Development Officer

The Civic Administration recently submitted a report providing an update with respect to the London Music Strategy. I believe that that another opportunity to enhance the cultural and economic strength of the city can be found in the film industry.

I therefore am seeking support of the following resolution:

"That the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to report back on how the City of London can assist with the growth of our film industry, including the possibility of creating a Film Industry Development Office."

Respectfully submitted,

M. van Holst Councillor, Ward 1